New Chief Allied Health Professions
Officer for Northern Ireland

The Department of Health has announced the upcoming appointment of a new
Chief Allied Health Professions Officer for Northern Ireland.

New contractor appointed for
Cullybackey Health Centre

The Department of Health can confirm that Dr Johnny Burns has been appointed
as the new contractor providing GP services to the patients of Cullybackey
Health Centre with effect from 1 December 2023.

Publication of ‘DVA Monthly Tests
Conducted Statistics — October 2023

The ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — October 2023’ report,
containing statistics up to October 2023, is now available.

Statistical Press Release — Attitudes
towards E-Vehicles in Northern Ireland
2022/23 has been published today

The ‘Attitudes towards E-vehicles in Northern Ireland 2022/23’ report is now
available. This report, produced by the Analysis, Statistics and Research
Branch (ASRB) of the Department for Infrastructure (DfI), presents findings
from the 2022/23 Continuous Household Survey (CHS).
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Air Pollution in Northern Ireland 2022
report released

The ‘Air Pollution in Northern Ireland 2022’ report has been published today
by the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA).
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